Dawn Paton

From: Planning

Sent: 12 October 2017 21:23

To: Planning

Subject: Comments on NYM/2017/0633/FL - Case Officer Mrs Ailsa Teasdale - Received from

Mrs Alison Fuller at 98 Outgang Road, Pickering, YO18 7EL

| walked Tom Bell Lane on 19th September 2017 and was appalled to see how muddy it was due to what
looked like cows being taken along it. | walked it before in June 2017 and before that in August 2016 and |
remember it as a good firm track that was easy to use both on foot and horse back. Regardless of whether
this application is approved or not | do not think the farmer should use this lane to take cows to the fields as
it cannot stand such use with the current surface. | am concerned about the possibility of leakage from the
proposed slurry lagoon onto Tom Bell Lane which I think could make the current situation worse.

Comments made by Mrs Alison Fuller of 98 Outgang Road, Pickering, YO18 7EL
Preferred Method of Contact is Email

Comment Type is Comment
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